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Testimony in Favor of HB2104
Submitted by Christopher Mann
MADD National Board Chairman and Drunk Driving Victim

Chairman and Members of the Kansas House Judiciary Committee:

| am Chris Mann, MADD Kansas Volunteer and National Board Chairman. Thank you for the opportunity
to submit written testimony in favor to HB2104. On behalf of Mothers Against Drunk Driving, |
respectfully request that the committee pass HB2104.

MADD supports the fixes that were diligently worked out by the Kansas Judicial Council DUI Advisory
Committee. An unfortunate number of appellate cases in the State have made the DUI laws difficult to
understand, let alone prosecute. These fixes will bring about the change needed to support law
enforcement and prosecutors and keep impaired drivers off our roadways.

MADD respectfully requests that this committee pass HB2104 with the amendments requested by the
Kansas Judicial Council DUI Advisory Committee.
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